
                   
                   

Math Magic- Discover the Solution 

      Mrs. Nygren’s Summer Camp 

 

This five day math camp will take place in my classroom from 9:00 – 12:00 

during the week of July 23rd, 2018 (snack provided.)   It is offered to incoming 4th 

and 5th graders. Please visit my website at olmschool.org - About OLM - Parish, 

Faculty and Staff- Mrs. Nygren for additional information. 

The structure of the camp will utilize rotating math centers that will 

provide an opportunity for students to practice and apply skills and strategies that 

have been taught at their grade level. Students will complete independent work, 

partner activities, or group work in stations.  While students are engaged in other 

work stations, one center will allow me the opportunity to work individually with each 

student.  

Math centers will change daily and cover a variety of topics including: multi-digit 

addition, subtraction, multiplication, division, decimals, fractions, polygons and problem 

solving. 

The cost is $200.00 with checks payable to Our Lady of Mercy School. For 

more information, please contact me at jnygren@olmschool.org. 
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